
March 24, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Whistler Public Library would like to lend our voice of support to the Resort Municipality of Whistler 
in the administration of the UBCM Communities’ Strengthening Grant for 2021 and the proposed 
activities outlined in the application.  

As a neutral and inclusive community hub, the library plays an integral part in the health of the Whistler 
community, and we are enthusiastic to collaborate and support programs and projects that promote the 
well-being of all members of our community. The library has a long history of partnership with 
Whistler’s social service providers in support of our community’s most vulnerable individuals and 
families, and we appreciate the trust given to us by those seeking help and those providing help to 
facilitate connection; the library welcomes any opportunities to further solidify this role.  

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Tracy 

Library Director 
etracy@whistlerlibrary.ca 
604-935-8438
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